Healthier Futures is the new name for Tobacco Free Futures

TFF launch as Healthier Futures to support communities to live longer, healthier happier lives. 

Proud past

We are proud of the role that Tobacco Free Futures has played in the tobacco control story here in the North West, and further afield and we look forward to bringing our passion, innovation and evidenced-based approach to a wider scope of work.

Our work with young people has helped a generation rise up against the tobacco industry and take on the fight themselves. Young people have worked alongside us all to remove cigarette vending machines and tobacco displays, and to make smokefree cars a reality, as well playing a significant role in the standardised packs campaign. Youth smoking rates have fallen dramatically in the North West and nationally.

Our ground-breaking partnership work with Fresh NE, Trading Standards and HMRC on illicit tobacco has led to a reduction on our streets and declines in public comfort levels with illegal tobacco – meaning fewer children getting hooked and fewer adults smoking. 

We are also proud of the work which has helped tens of thousands of smokers to quit and protected children and families from secondhand smoke.

Exciting future

As Healthier Futures we will continue our fight to make smoking history for children. We are also working with partners across Greater Manchester and Cheshire and Merseyside to tackle alcohol harms. Some of the communities most affected by alcohol are the same but there are many differences too, and our approach will be sensitive to this. 

A healthier population is a key factor in determining whether as a society we will be able to finance our NHS and social care systems into the future.

We are also supporting integrated approaches, and we are excited about the new opportunities ahead including One Life Suffolk this week. Working with our partners Leeds Becket University, More Life and Quit 51, on behalf of Suffolk County Council our evidence-based approach will help improve people’s health on a large population-scale – helping communities lead longer, healthier, happier lives and saving vital money for local services.

We look forward to working with existing and new partners on this next step of our journey.

Our new website: www.healthierfutures.org
